CNOG MEETING
Nov. 12, 2024

MEETING WAS OPENED WITH A PRAYER BY DAWN DURGIN.
BRAD IS TO CONTINUE TO WORK ON THE BUDGET.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS IS COMING UP SOON. CAROL HAS DECLINED TO BE RE-ELCETED,
LEE WILL BE RECEIVING AN HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP. EVELYN REPORTED REX
HAS VOICED AN INTEREST IN BEING A CPA/BOOKEEPER FOR BOTH CAMPGROUNDS AND
THE MISSION CENTER.

DAWN REPORTED THE SOLAR PANELS ARE ALL UP AND RUNNING AT FULL CAPACITY.
THERE HAD BEEN AN ERROR CODE DUE TO NOT HAVING INTERNET COMMUNICATIONS FOR
ALL SYSTEMS. WE HAVE EARNED $101 FROM NoOV. 1 THRU TODAY. FINAL BILLS HAD
COME IN, ONE BEING FOR $58,702.00 FOR THE RV PANEL. CABIN METER FINAL IS
$15,802, FOR A TOTAL OF $74,000. $49,108. Is DUE FOR THE LODGE METER. ROBERT
HAS AGREED TO PAY THE PART FOR THE LODGE. HE IS FILLING OUT THE FORMS FOR
REBATES FROM THE STATE, MOSTLY EVERY QUARTER FOR THE NEXT 6 YEARS. FEDERAL
MONEY IS BEING WORKED ON.

DEB ASKED IF THE STUFF BEING STORED IN OURTH HALL FOR CVG IS STILL HERE. WE
NEED TO GET THAT OUT OF THERE SO THAT IT IS AVAILABLE FOR USAGE. THERE ARE 4
LARGE BOOK SHELVES THAT NEED TO COME OUT, ALONG WITH 2 REFRIGERATORS AND 2
RACKS OF CHAIRS, SOME OF WHICH IS SUPPOSED TO GO TO CVG. DAWN ALSO NEEDS
HELPERS TO GET PICNIC TABLES PUT AWAY FOR THE WINTER.

BRAD WANTS TO WORK ON OUR 5 YEAR PLAN SO THAT WE CAN GET A GOOD IDEA OF
THINGS THAT NEED TO BE DONE SO THAT WE CAN PLAN OUR BUDGET PROPERLY. WE
HAVE MINI-SPLITS TO REPLACE, A COUPLE OF CABINS THAT NEED NEW ROOFS. WE HAVE
CABINS THAT NEED TO HAVE NEW BUNK BEDS BUILT FOR THEM.

DEB ASKED IF WE WANT TO MEET IN DECEMBER. THE ANSWER IS ONLY IF WE NEED TO.
DOUG MADE A MOTION TO ADJOURN, LYNN SECONDED. VOTE TAKEN, MEETING
ADJOURNED.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,

DAWN DURGIN



